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SUMMARY

This Working Paper provides some proposals to update the Doc 9741-AN/962.

ARINC HF system engineering and service units have reviewed the paper Prepared by Professor Zhou Zhuoren of the Civil Aviation University of China and agree with the proposed changes.  We have no objections to implementing these changes in the current HF Technical Manual.

